
TEXAS GROUNDWATER PROTECTION COMMITTEE 

 

Due to the current COVID-19 conditions, the Texas Groundwater Protection Committee 

will not hold its next quarterly meeting on April 8, 2020, as originally planned. 

When conditions improve, the next meeting will be scheduled and announced. 

Please check this webpage again in the future for updated information. 

 


